
Dates for your diary
Friday 15th March - Carnegie Awards Book Club  
Begins! 

Friday 22nd March - Last day of term! Stock up on
books to read over the holiday.
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Newsletter - 08.03.24 - Farmor’s School 

This week the Library has been buzzing with activity. Mr Evans presented February’s top borrower with their certificate, badge pin and
chocolates! Followed by a Poetry slam day where we hosted, former Birmingham Poet Laureate, Spoz. Students worked in groups  to
write their raps and performed them  We’re rounding up the week with the first of our Carnegie book club meetings. 

 Morgan 7AEC - 9 books1.
 Daniel 8NJC - 7 books2.

 Orson 8VCO - 5  books3.
 Alexys 7AH - 3 books 4.
 Eloise 8JIW - 3 books 5.

India 7ST - 3 books6.
 Katie 7AEC - 3 books7.

 James - 7JKR - 2 books8.
 Jack 11RTB - 2 books 9.
 Emilia 7AH - 2 Books 10.

tOP BORROWERS IN MARCH

MRS BARKER-HARROLD

Librarian

abarker-h@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

Carnegie award for writing shortlist!

If you’d really like to take part in the Carnegie book
awards shadowing but are busy with clubs at lunch
times, pop in to the Library for a chat. We’re keen for
as many people to be involved as possible! 

Carnegie awards book club

February Winner
14 books

Student Librarians 

Thanks to everyone that has applied to be a student
Librarian. You should be hearing from me next week
with the outcome of your interview, exciting! 


